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Are You Ready To Make A Difference? 
 

Please help keep the meals rolling at the Hart County Senior Center. 
 
 
 

Did you know that just 30 minutes of your time, once a week, can help feed 

Hart County’s homebound seniors? We currently have over 35 homebound 

seniors on the Meals on Wheels waiting list. We have funds available to 

feed these seniors, but not enough volunteer drivers to deliver the meals. 
 

Substitute and regular drivers are needed on weekdays. A typical meal 

route only takes about 30 minutes. You could volunteer as much or as little 

as you like. The majority of volunteers commit to 1 weekly or 1 bi-weekly 

route. The meals are packed and ready to go when volunteers arrive around 

10:45 AM, Monday - Friday. 
 

Meals on Wheels volunteers touch the lives of seniors through time and 

service. Make a difference by brightening their day, showing them that 

people care, and by ensuring them one hot meal a day. Sadly, our 

volunteers are usually the only people these homebound seniors get to see 

each day. 
 

If you are interested in becoming a Meals on Wheels volunteer driver, please 

contact Lisa Evans, Director, Hart County Senior Center, at 706-376-3975. 

Also, please feel free to come by and visit us at 139 Clay Street Hartwell. 


